Council Meeting: 03/22/2022
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[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hello,

As a resident of Whittier, I would be grateful if the city kept the Greenleaf Promenade. I have
heard so many stories throughout the past few years of long-time Whittier residents

trying restaurants on the Greenleaf Promenade for the first time. Restaurants that have been
there for 10+ years! When vehicles are allowed to drive through this part of Greenleaf it
doesn't allow for foot traffic and that leads to less exploration of restaurants and shops in this
area. Now that Greenleaf is closed residents and visitors to Whittier are able to support local
businesses and restaurants and enjoy their community and help its economy. I know a few
owners of these restaurants and if it was not for the outside areas of their restaurants they
would not have been able to survive the pandemic.

I ask you to please keep the promenade, not only for the businesses but for our community. I
love the city of Whittier and I hope this space is here to stay.

Jackie Diaz
626-827-2549
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